
March 22, 2023 - Principal’s Message, Mr. Cody Baird

Spring Break is right around the corner! Here is an update of this happening at PSC.

Behaviour at PSC: We are almost finished our 5 week walkthrough of what it means to be a
BRONC! After spring break we will be laying the foundation for citizenship, and the weeks after
we will begin targeting specific lessons around what PSC students need such as: how to make
friends, how to treat others, bullying, driving, vaping and other lessons around building
character.

The word BRONC stands for:

Basketball celebrations: Thank you to all of our coaches, volunteers and supporters for all of
our basketball teams this season. Congratulations goes out to our Jr. High girls team who
finished second in the Wolfcreek championship, and to our Jr. High boys who finished First and
won the Wolfcreek Championship! PSC is proud of ALL of our athletes and all of their
accomplishments.

Skills Alberta - We are very proud of our PSC competitors at Skills Alberta this past
weekend. Jake Sheppard placed first in Welding and Nathan Sluggett placed third in
cabinet making during Saturday’s regional competition at Red Deer Polytechnique.



Grad Fundraiser / Update: Our grads put on a bake sale yesterday and today in the hallway!
Thank you to everyone that supplies goodies.
We will be hosting a parent / student meeting to help organize and get further parent help for
grad on April 13, 2023 starting at 6:00 PM.

Purdy’s Fundraiser: Thank you for supporting our Purdy’s chocolate fundraiser! PSC
appreciates the support and we hope you enjoy all of your Easter goodies.

Broncs World Tour Departs: Our World Tour group is headed to Europe today! We are so
proud and excited for them to not only experience Europe, but to bring back their knowledge
and experiences to PSC’s cenotaph project. A special thanks goes out to Mr. Labrie for keeping
this project alive and important to our community, as well as a thank you to our central office
team for supporting our school / student trips!

Leadership at PSC: Mrs. Kinely took a group of leadership students to Olds college last week
for an amazing event! Thank you Mrs. Kinley for inspiring our future community leaders who are
inspired to bring some amazing events to PSC for the remainder of the year.

Jr. High Option Change: Our Jr. High options will change on April 24, 2023. After spring break
it will only be a few more weeks of our options before we rotate through our last round of options
for the year! We will help inform students of their new class closer to the change day.

Congratulations to our PSC Students of the Month. A special thank you to Boston Pizza
Ponoka for continuously helping us celebrate our students.

Spring Break: We want to wish all of our PSC families a relaxing and wonderful Spring Break!
We will see all of our students back on Monday April 3, 2023.

Cody
“Work hard, be kind and amazing things will happen.”
Conan O’Brien


